**NOTICE AS TO PROPOSED BUDGET** 

Notice is hereby given that a proposed budget has been submitted to Sheridan

Sanitation District No. 2 for the ensuing year of 2024. Copies of the proposed budget have

been filed in the office of the City Clerk at Sheridan City Hall, 4101 So. Federal Blvd.,

Sheridan, Colorado 80110, and at the offices of the District, c/o Jim Swanson, JRS

Engineering Consultant, LLC., 6013 E. Briarwood Dr. Centennial, CO 80112, where the same

is open for public inspection. The proposed budget will be considered at a regular meeting

of the Board of Directors of Sheridan Sanitation District No. 2, to be held at 6:00 P.M. on

Wednesday, November 8, 2023, in the Sheridan Recreation Center, at 3325 West Oxford

Ave., Sheridan, Colorado 80110. Any interested elector within Sheridan Sanitation District

No. 2 may, at any time prior to the final adoption of the budget, file or register their

objections at the office of the District, or at the regular meeting on November 8, 2023.

Dated: October 11, 2023.

SHERIDAN SANITATION DISTRICT NO. 2

By:/s/ Donald S. Douglas

Donald S. Douglas

Assistant Secretary of the District

Publish one time.

Published on \_\_\_\_\_, 2023.

**Englewood Herald**